
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING OSCEOLA WATER WORKS FY 2025-2026 BUDGET 

 

You are hereby notified that a public hearing will be held regarding the Approval of the FY 

2025-2026 BUDGET for the Osceola Water Works, Osceola, IA 50213, on the 6th day of 

February, 2025 at 5:30 P.M. at the Osceola Water Works, 208 W Jefferson, Osceola, IA 50213.  

The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of the Osceola Water Works FY 2025-2026 

Budget.  All members of the public are invited to attend and may make statements concerning 

the matter of the FY 2025-2026 Budget.   In addition, comments may be submitted in writing at 

that time, or before and said comments shall be made a part of the public record concerning 

this hearing.   

 

Patti Snyder, Utility Business Director 

Osceola Water Works   


